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Commerce Commission completes inquiry into 
plasterboard supply arrangements 

 
 

 
Auckland, 22 December 2014 –  
 
 
Fletcher Building has today been advised that the Commerce Commission will not be 
taking any action in relation to the plasterboard supply arrangements between Winstone 
Wallboards and building supplies merchants.  The Commerce Commission’s decision is 
the result of an investigation which commenced in September 2013. 
 
Fletcher Building chief executive officer Mark Adamson said: 
 
“We are pleased with this outcome and believe the result reflects the focus Winstone 
Wallboards has on servicing its customers with quality products made here in New 
Zealand by great people”. 
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